
Kanawha Valley Track & Field Officials Associa�on will be having their first of three mee�ngs on 
January 28th at 1:00 PM. The mee�ngs will take place at Laidley Field in Charleston. 

Any person interested in becoming a track and field official is welcome to atend the mee�ngs. 
We welcome all current track and field officials from around WV to atend our mee�ngs of 
likeminded individuals. 

We also welcome officials from around WV to work meets at Laidley Field. You don’t have to be 
from the Kanawha Valley to be a member or work meets at Laidley Field. 

Cri�cal needed officials are starters and FAT operators. 

You can visit www.kv�oa.net to view the schedule. 

 

Marshall Cavender 

KVT & FOA President 

http://www.kvtfoa.net/

